
 



 



 



 



 



 



We are pleased to share the AMIAhanDA Volume 4, Issue 1, covering October to December 2023. 

📰✨  

Since its launch in 2017, AMIAhanDA is the official newsletter of the Department of Agriculture (DA) 

Adaptation and Mitigation Initiative in Agriculture (AMIA) Program. Starting in 2024, the newsletter 

will be released on a quarterly basis, providing the latest news and updates on the AMIA Program, as 

implemented by DA CRAO and Regional Field Offices. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

#AMIAhanDA 
#MasaganangAgrikulturaMaunladnaEkonomiya 
#AgriTayoSoccsksargen 
#AMIASoccsksargen 


